
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1540 /2022-23        13.06.2022 

 
CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

Sub: SPEA Improvement Review Visit on 15th & 16th June 2022 

 
 
Greetings from Leaders Private School, Sharjah. 

 

Please be informed that Improvement Review Visit (IRV) of the school by Sharjah 

Private Education Authority (SPEA) will take place on 15th & 16th June 2022 

(Wednesday and Thursday) and a team of Reviewers will be visiting the school 

during these days.  

 

It’s mandatory for all the students to attend the school with proper school uniform. 

 

Thank you very much for your support and cooperation. 
 

 

With regards 
 
 
 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 

 

 


